
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

23rd January 2017 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for all your support last week during our Ofsted Inspection, details of the report will be made available 
to Parents before half term.  Whilst I am unable to share with you the details of the report, I can say that the 
school was overall pleased with the outcome. 
 
Please note that this week from Wednesday 25th through to Friday 27th January 2017 there will be no “prep” and 
therefore students will be dismissed at 3pm after registration on those three days.  Please note that all detentions 
and Saturday intervention classes will still run as usual this week. 
 
Whilst writing, I would ask you to note the following dates:- 
 
Year 12 Parents’ Evening :  Thursday 26th January 2017 
Half Term   : Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 2017 
Year 7 Parents’ Evening : Thursday 23rd February 2017 
 
 
I thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Ms J Heffernan 
HEADTEACHER 
 
 
 


